
CITY OF PASADENA

​A MESSAGE FROM DISTRICT 6
COUNCILMEMBER STEVE MADISON 

District 6 Constituents,

Please take advantage of the flu shot clinics in Pasadena.
 
Take a look at the flu vs. COVID19 site to know the symptoms for each
of them.
 
Wear a mask, wash your hands, and maintain your social distance. Let’s each do
our part to protect ourselves and others.

We have switched to Constant Contact to send you updated messages from the City and District
6. Please share this information with neighbors and friends. If they wish to be added to the
distribution list, please have them write to us and include a home address as we will continue to
group messages by neighborhoods to target our audience when appropriate. Our email
addresses are at the bottom of the message.
In case you have missed any of these important message, please go to our
website www.cityofpasadena.net/district6.
For the last news issues click “District 6 News”

Come to One of the Free Flu Clinics
 

Part of being prepared is getting your flu shot. The link to the Huntington
Hospital’s schedule of clinics and a chart that shows the difference between the
flu and COVID19 are included here.
 

Covid vs Flu:  https://www.huntingtonhospital.org/our-
services/emergency-trauma/flu-information/
Flu Clinic Schedule: https://www.huntingtonhospital.org/wp-
content/uploads/2020/09/Flu-shot-clinic-flyer-2020.pdf

 

http://www.cityofpasadena.net/district6
https://www.cityofpasadena.net/district6/newsletters/
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.huntingtonhospital.org%2Four-services%2Femergency-trauma%2Fflu-information%2F&data=01%7C01%7Ctsuzuki%40cityofpasadena.net%7C7947c2b6b09244d7b56008d86a3cbb11%7C82d9fc002c664402a28fc6bcdc32e491%7C1&sdata=YoyZlU7V972O457w1Aydkjxf4gySLWkpSrdaeXe5N30%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.huntingtonhospital.org%2Fwp-content%2Fuploads%2F2020%2F09%2FFlu-shot-clinic-flyer-2020.pdf&data=01%7C01%7Ctsuzuki%40cityofpasadena.net%7C7947c2b6b09244d7b56008d86a3cbb11%7C82d9fc002c664402a28fc6bcdc32e491%7C1&sdata=qGmU9QA87ph%2Fbhf9I%2BirpVYhOR%2BYwEDRD73ID7mmwUA%3D&reserved=0


COUNCILMEMBER STEVE MADISON

Steve Madison was first elected in 1999 to
represent District 6, which includes the beautiful
West Pasadena neighborhoods above the Rose
Bowl and in Southwest Pasadena, much of Old
Pasadena, the Art Center College of Design, the
Convention Center & Civic Auditorium, most of the
Arroyo Seco, the historic Colorado Street Bridge,
and the...... Read More

DISTRICT 6 CONTACT INFORMATION

City Councilmember: Steve Madison • smadison@cityofpasadena.net

City Council District Liaison: Takako Suzuki • tsuzuki@cityofpasadena.net

100 N. Garfield Avenue, Room S228 * P.O. Box 7115 • Pasadena, CA 91109-7215

Phone: (626) 744-4739
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